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May 2019 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #74.  Just a reminder that the comments to the 
previous cases (AMR #73) as well as the case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be on the 
official AMR web page at http://www.amr-seminar.org. 
 
We request all members submit their comments for AMR #74 by the end of August 2019.  The deadline for 
submission of cases for the next seminar (AMR #75) is the same.  As a reminder, we do request fifty (50) H&E 
slides sent with your submission.  I would also like to add as a reminder that we will not accept slides carrying 
plastic coverslips.  The plastic coverslips dry out after a few years and detach carrying the tissues with it.  Please 
make sure that all slides submitted for the club are coverslipped with glass.  Kindly visit the AMR web page for 
additional submission instructions.   
 
The following members are due to submit cases for the next seminar: 

Ady Yosepovich Jeronimo Forteza Markku Miettinen Murray Resnick 

Kum Cooper Barbara Gazic Anais Malpica Kyle Perry 

Cyril Fisher Ondra Hes Fred Petersson Jesse McKenney 

Ofer Ben-Itzhak Jason Hornick Santiago Ramon y Cajal Kenneth Schoolmeester 

 
With this seminar I would like to introduce two new members to the club: Niels Rupp from University Hospital of 
Zürich, Switzerland, and Fatima Carneiro who will be replacing Manuel Sobrinho-Simoes from IPATIMUB, Porto, 
Portugal.  Please make them welcome into the group.  
 
I would like to introduce my new research assistant and coordinator who will be handling the correspondence and 
logistics for the club from now on: Stephanie Hanson (Sthanson@mcw.edu).  Please address all inquiries and 
correspondence directly to her regarding the cases circulated in the Club.  I would also like to remind the Club 
members that they are all invited to submit exceptional cases of educational value to the “AMR Club Cases” 
section in the Advances in Diagnostic Pathology.  Please contact me for details.  
 
Looking forward to your comments and new cases! 
 
Sincerely yours, 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
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